# \*\*\* PARENTS IN BLUE & YELLOW CLASSES \*\*\*

You are invited to attend a phonics talk at 2.30pm on Thursday 15th February at 2.30pm & it would be lovely if you could attend. We are sorry for the short notice and if you are unable to attend please could you talk to the class teacher

## \*\*\* PARENTS IN PURPLE CLASS \*\*\*

Mrs Davies will arrange a phonics talk for the Year 1 parents after half term - more details to follow.

#### CLASS ATTENDANCE

Congratulations to Purple class for achieving the best attendance last week. The children have already been celebrated in school.

### School App

Don't forget we have a School App available for mobile phones!
Just type in 'Ludlow Infants and Nursery School' at the App store to download.

You can also subscribe to have the Newsletter e-mailed to you—just go to the school website, click on 'Our School' and then the 'Newsletter' link. At the top of this page there is a section to subscribe, fill this in and you will be e-mailed the Newsletter weekly on a Wednesday.

#### Parking Reminder!

Sadly, once again we are having complaints about parking, specifically on the zig-zags outside school. You are endangering the lives of the children crossing the road as you obstruct them being seen by other road users. Please remember to park considerately at all times no matter where you park.

# Future dates for your diary

Monday 26th February—Back to School
Tuesday 27th February—Turquoise & Green to Rays Farm
Wednesday 28th February—Blue, Yellow & Purple to Rays Farm
Thursday 8th March—Year 2 Fairtrade afternoon
Friday 9th March—Year 1 Mothers' Day Assembly 2pm
W/c 12th March—Parent's Evening









### 14th February 2018

www.ludlow-inf.shropshire.sch.uk



The children have been really creative during arts week. Thank you to all those who have come and supported in the classrooms I know the teachers are very appreciative.

It is good to see Mrs Jones back full time in Orange Class. This morning Jill and Alex popped into school, it was amazing to see them. Just two weeks ago Alex was undergoing his surgery. On Friday we are having a non-uniform day to raise money for a charity chosen by the family. Please give what you can.

We have had a couple of cases of Scarlet Fever in school and the juniors have also had some cases. Please be aware of the particular symptoms of a type of sandpaper skin rash and a red tongue together with the usual temperature and feeling unwell.

Enjoy the half term break next week I am sure the children are all ready for a well-deserved rest.

## EVENTS NEXT WEEK

Growing wise together

Monday 26th Feb Dance Gardening Club

Tuesday 27th Feb FOREST SCHOOL ART LEGO

Wednesday 28th
Feb
COOKERY
TPAD

Thursday 1st March FOREST SCHOOLS GYM

Friday 2nd March
Celebration Assembly
9am

#### CELEBRATION

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$ 

Red- Kye Broome

Orange - Caleb Brookes

Yellow - Leah Massam

**Blue**— Renee Morris

Turquoise— Cal Beaton

Green— Anna Griffiths

Purple—Liam McNally

#### SPORTSTAR

Jimmy-Dean Holland

#### RAINBOW READERS

Harrison Gould-103 Isiah Masau-105

#### Wave 3 Course Completion

Logan Bowker Layla McNally

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$ 

Kelsie Dean Chelsea Spriggs

★ 17th February Evie Collins → 19th February Kai Wellsbury 20th February Theo Wood 21st February Abigail Hoggins 23rd February Evie-May Griffiths 23rd February George Griffiths 23rd February Alicia Harris

#### Staff-Norma Waters & Angeline Greaney

The parents of the above children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at 2.25pm. These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

#### **DOJO WINNERS**

Red-Indi Morris

Orange - Billy Roberts Yellow - Liam Nash

**Blue**— Charlie Brown

Turquoise—Kyle Edwards

Green—Dotty-Mae Owens

Purple—Cherry Cracknell

#### MEALTIME MANNERS

Harrison Gould

Bear Words 8

Taylor Thomas

# **Childrens Corner**

Hello Children.

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$ 

 $\Rightarrow$ 

 $\frac{1}{2}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$ 

 $\frac{1}{2}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$  $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Longrightarrow}$ 

 $\frac{1}{2}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

 $\frac{1}{2}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$ 

I am looking forward to seeing all the amazing things you have been creating during Art Week. You all seem to have had a fantastic time. Keep up the good work!

\* Mrs Madden was speaking to a parent last week who said \* that her little girl used to like doing the quiz but we don't do it any longer. I have decided to bring it back so this week's quiz is:

Today is a special day for two reasons if you know write it on a piece of paper and give it to me, we will see how many of you get it right.

Please remember to keep to the paths when you go home and if you have come on your bike or scooter do not ride it on the school grounds.

I am looking forward to seeing you at the Valentines Disco this evening.

Have a lovely holiday and I will see you on Monday 26th February.

Mrs Matthew

### GOOD NEWS-LETS KEEP OUR FINGERS CROSSED

Good news, we have been successful in our application to Tesco for the bags for life vote. Our school will be in the vote from 1s March to the 30<sup>th</sup> April so please support our exciting new adventure playground project and remember to ask for your token when you shop during the voting period and then pop it in the box.